
 
 

Dear The Japanese Society for Transplantation,  

 

Greetings from the Asian Transplantation Week 2021 (ATW 2021). 

 

It is our pleasure and honor to inform you that ATW 2021 will be held from October 7 (Thu) to 9 (Sat), 2021 at 

EXCO, Daegu, Korea as a hybrid congress. 

 

In this regard, we cordially ask for your cooperation in supporting our promotional activities to introduce ATW 

2021 to your society members and encourage them to participate in ATW 2021. We would greatly appreciate it 

if you could consider supporting our meeting in the following ways: 

 

1. List our meeting information on your website 
2. Web-banner link on your website 
3. Advertisement & distribution of ATW 2021 e-newsletter or e-blast 
 

We appreciate your cooperation in advance. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our 

secretariat at atweek@insession.co.kr. 

 

We look forward to hearing favorably from you soon.  

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 
 

Soon-il Kim Jongwon Ha 
Congress President 

ATW2021 

Chair, Organizing Committee 
ATW 2021 
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